SGA Meeting Minutes
March 19th, 2019

At 7:02PM, the meeting commenced. Anna Katherine Drew read the mission statement of Student Government and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Officer Reports:

David Driskell, Treasurer
David announced that BFC is moved back a week.  
David announced that Travel Allocation forms are available. 
David announced the SGA Account Balance: $3,938.58

David Lindsey, Secretary
David asked the body to review the minutes. The minutes passed as typed. 
David announced a change in office hours for the rest of the semester due to a new class. 
David reminded the body of the credit deadline on April 17th.  
 
London Elrod, Vice President of Service
London announced the next blood drive: April 15th. 
London announced the LeadFellows Dodgeball Tournament the Friday after Spring Break can give clubs a Volunteer Credit if they choose to participate. Your organization can sign-up on the email that SAO sent out.  

Nate Maiwald, Vice President of Administration
Nate announced that class officer nominations will close tonight. He read the current nominations, took more, and then closed the nominations. 
Nate gave a timeline of class officer elections. 
Nate gave his weekly weather report. Wednesday will be sunny with a high of 64 and a low of 42.


Anna Katherine Drew, President
Anna Katherine announced that we only have 5 meetings left for the year.
Anna Katherine announced that Committee Applications will be sent out by the end of the week. 

Old Business
Invocation was brought up. Moment of silence was requested before a reading of the mission statement. Margaret Ashton requested that the moment be a complete minute in length. The body then took a vote to have a moment of silence before the reading of the mission statement. The motion passed with a majority. 

New Business
None. 

Class President Reports
Senior Class President Maddie Jordan announced that they will be doing a canned food drive in the coming weeks. 
Junior Class President Bailey Dingley announced that it is the last day to register for the It’s Go Time Fun Run on March 30th. 
Sophomore Class President Bryce Nethery announced there will be a cornhole tournament on March 30th after the Fun Run. 
Freshman Class President Savannah Kelley announced they will be writing letters to soldiers next week in Krannert. 

Committee Reports
None. 

Announcements
Diamond Newsome announced that the Solidarity Week interest form is going out this week. 

Emily from BCVS thanked the body for attending the Trash to Table event.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Margaret Ashton from SAVE announced that on March 30th from 8:30-9:30 PM they will be hosting a lights out event.  

Maddie Jordan, with a second from Meredith Holland, moved to adjourn at 7:14 PM.






